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Date: October 29, 2021 

To: Matagorda Bay Mitigation Trust 
From: Rosario Martinez 
RE: Dagger Point Shoreline Protection (CBBEP Project 1931) 

Blackjack Shoreline Protection – Dagger Point Current Activities: 

The draft USACE individual permit application and the Environmental Assessment was submitted 
to the Project Team in August 2021.  Based upon feedback from the Aransas National Wildlife 
Refuge (ANWR), the drawings within the permit application were revised by Anchor QEA (Project 
Engineer).  ANWR staff is currently reviewing the Environmental Assessment.  Once their review 
is complete, the USACE permit application will be submitted.  It is estimated that the USACE 
permit application will take 8-12 months for approval.  The estimated start date for construction is 
fall 2022.  


